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As an independent voter, I support Voter Choice and open primaries.  That allows 

me, and others, to have our voices heard.  The top two process work wells - certainly 

better than closed primaries -  in those jurisdictions that use it.  Given that a large 

number of us are neither registered Democrats or Republicans, having their primaries 

paid for by us taxpayers, but not allowing us to vote in those primaries, seems 

fundamentally unfair. 


